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 As the chair of the Comprehensive Plan Review Committee for the Town of Lincolnville, I 
support this legislation and welcome the technical assistance to creatively adjust our zoning 
ordinances to permit multi-family affordable housing. 
I am concerned about long-term affordability and hope to see Community Housing Trusts 
established to make property 'forever affordable'.


